
Boston University Baseball Mourns the Passing of Alumni George Scanlon 
 

 
George sharing one of his memorable stories with friends/teammates 

 

 

George J Scanlon Jr passed away peacefully on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 after a 

long illness.  Beloved son of the late George Scanlon Sr and the former Janet 

Mulcahy of Waldwick, NJ.  Predeceased by his sister, Ellen Scanlon of Waldwick, 

NJ.  He is survived by his brothers Brian Scanlon of Wyckoff, NJ and James 

Scanlon of Waxhaw, NC.  George was cared and loved by the gracious Paula Quinn 

Scanlon whom he married on October 26, 1986 in Haworth, NJ.   

  

George was born on December 8, 1950 in Jericho on the North Shore of Long Island. 

He grew up in Ridgewood, NJ and Long Island, NY.  He graduated from Boston 

University, and enjoyed a successful career in Medical Sales and Financial Planning 

in the Washington DC area where he lived and worked for over 20 years. 

  

George loved playing baseball and softball, watching CNN and spending time with 

his college friends and his local colleagues and friends.  He was the light of any party 

or gathering, always a devoted friend, great storyteller, and one heck of a short 



stop.  The ending years were rough, but he made the good years the absolute best of 

times. 

  

George will be dearly missed by his family and the many friends he made over his 

life.  His dear friends Toby Burrell, Roger Rogowski, Stephen Gropp, Larry Beerman, 

Danny Omanski, and Kim and Stan Goddard remained a constant and supportive part 

of his life during his illness.  George’s family friends Debbie and Rick Hartung, 

Ghadeer Hasan Noonan, Elizabeth and Paul Soley, Jim Stroker, the Quinn family, and 

Julie Quitadamo provided their love, support, and kindness to George for many years. 

  

Friends and family are invited to a Memorial Service at Van Der Platt Funeral Home, 

257 Godwin Avenue, Wyckoff, NJ 07481 on Tuesday, November 16, 2021 from 

11AM to 1PM.  Immediately following the service, a reception will be held and 

graciously hosted by Stephen Gropp at Aldo’s Restaurant, 640 Wycoff Avenue, 

Wycoff, NJ 07481. 

  

The family is asking all visitors to be vaccinated.  Masks are optional. 

  

As an expression of sympathy, memorial contributions may be sent to Huntington’s 

Disease Society of America HDSA.org. 
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Roger, George, and Danny Osmanski (BU baseball and wrestling) at George’s NJ facility 



 
A zoom with BU Baseball teammates. Brian Dougal (upper L), Billy Babcock (mid L) Rick Bien (lowest) 

 

 
Roger, George and Danny at George’s NJ facility 



 
Roger and Danny back for another visit with George 

 
L to R: Stan Goddard, Brian Dougal, Danny (standing), George and Roger at a hotel in NJ 



 

 
An earlier BU Baseball reunion at a bowling facility in MA. (George standing at R)  



 
Our first reunion at BU dorm, 700.  

Upper: L to R – Billy Babcock, George, Jack Burke, Saul Weiss (deceased) 

Lower: L to R – Larry Levy, Danny Osmanski, Stan Goddard, Roger  

 

 
A Terriers baseball hat gifted to George from Roger 

 

 

 

 



 
Roger and George at his earlier apartment 

 



 
 

George and Roger 



 
 

George sitting center right above our 1971 captain Peter Yetten 



 
George positioned center behind Roger. If you knew George, he could have easily instigated this brawl. 

 



 
 

BU Baseball reunion on the Cape with teammates and wives. 

L-R standing: Roger, Billy, John DiModica (soccer teammate of Geroge), Brian Dougal, Jim Hart, Chuck 

Hohl 

Lower: Danny Osmanski, George enjoying a cigar 



 
A night out in Boston. Geroge, “life of the party” 

 

 
First reunion at the 700 dorm in the early 80s. George (upper row, 2nd from left) 



 
George sharing one of his memorable stories with friends and teammates. He could have easily been a 

comedian. 


